
 

 

I am pleased to announce that the clinic will re-open on May 22, beginning with a 

phased-in approach and modified schedule.  As health care providers, 

acupuncturists are considered “essential workers” and have not been forced to 

close in the early stages of the pandemic.  I have, in solidarity with acupuncture 

practitioners across the nation, chosen to temporarily shutter my practice in 

voluntary compliance with statewide mandates.   

Based on current epidemiological modeling for our state – and after incorporating 

new safety guidelines established by CDC and DOH – I have chosen to re-open in 3 

weeks.  This extended closure will honor Governor Inslee’s new mandate and will 

allow me additional time to procure now-compulsory PPE.  I have compiled a pre-

screening questionnaire, available for review on my website; all patients will be 

required to complete this form prior to each treatment.  I am confident that by 

implementing new precautionary measures, I will be able to provide a safe and 

healing space for the community. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

 


